
 
Thursday, 26th August 2021 

 

To: The Parents of students in Years 1 - 13 : FIRST UPDATE FOR THE  

ACADEMIC YEAR 2021-2022 - WELCOME BACK TO SCHOOL 
 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Saint Mary’s Catholic High School. We would like to offer right at the onset our 

most sincere prayers for those families of our bigger Marian family that have been affected by illness 

due to the Covid-19 pandemic as well as other related financial stress and anxiety. We would like to 

take this opportunity to welcome back our existing Marian family members and we warmly welcome 

all those children and parents who have joined our Marian Family this year. Please go through this 

update, albeit a long one, very carefully as it will give you a good insight into how we are moving 

forward with teaching and learning as well as give you other important information at the start of 

the new year.  

 

KHDA APPROVAL FOR DISTANCE LEARNING FOR THE WHOLE SCHOOL FROM 
29TH AUGUST TO 1ST SEPTEMBER ( INCLUSIVE ) :  
We have received KHDA approval for the entire school to be on Distance Learning ( irrespective of 

the mode of learning chosen ) for the first four  days of the coming week. Thursday, 2nd September 

will be the first blended day of the year and details about which students have to come in on 

Thursday will be communicated to your child’s school email ID. We will be undertaking the 

mandatory and accredited deep cleaning, disinfection and sanitization of the entire premises, both 

internal and external  and therefore we would like to then ventilate all the rooms and let everything 

dry out completely before welcoming children onsite. THE SCHOOL PREMISES WILL BE 

COMPLETELY SHUT THIS SATURDAY. 

 

NEW KHDA PROTOCOLS FOR FACE-TO –FACE LEARNING AT DUBAI PRIVATE 
SCHOOLS:  
On the night of Monday, 23rd August 2021, the KHDA issued completely new protocols for the new 

Academic Year , the most important implication of which is that ALL STUDENTS MUST BE BACK TO 

SCHOOL FOR FACE-TO-FACE LEARNING BY 3RD OCTOBER 2021, except in exceptional 

circumstances. In addition, from this academic year, ONE METRE PHYSICAL DISTANCING is 

recommended. Parents, guardians, or visitors who enter the school premises, including those 



dropping off and picking up younger children, should provide PROOF OF VACCINATION or a 

NEGATIVE PCR TEST taken in the previous 48 hours. The KHDA detailed document of Protocols as 

well as a document on FAQs is available under the KHDA section on our school website 

www.stmarysdubai.com. Please go through it carefully.  

 

FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL, 29TH AUGUST 2021. WHAT WILL IT LOOK LIKE? :  
The 29th of August, 2021 will be  A DISTANCE LEARNING DAY for the whole school. The first four 

lessons of the day will be set as time with the class teachers who will meet the children and give 

them various guidelines about all that they need to know about their lessons and how to access 

lesson links, discuss rules for the use of Zoom, Google Classroom, share lesson timings, class time 

table etc.   

 

ORIENTATION FOR PARENTS OF NEW STUDENTS TO SMCHS FOR THIS 
ACADEMIC YEAR 2021-2022 ON  SATURDAY, 28TH AUGUST @ 10:00 am. :  
There will be an orientation for  parents of new students to the school on Saturday, 28th August at 

10:00 am. A zoom link will be sent to your child’s school email. For years 5 through 10, we would 

like the new students to also be present with their parents for this orientation.  The focus of the 

orientation will be mainly on the important areas to be considered for the month of September. 

Another orientation will be held for every class in the third week of September with a focus on the 

considerations for the MANDATED FACE-TO-FACE learning from 3rd October 2021.  

 

STUDENT SCHOOL EMAIL ID:  
Your child’s school email will be a focal point for our communication to you. We will use a parent’s 

email only to communicate outstanding fee or disciplinary issues.  In the coming weeks we will 

be creating a CLASS GROUP EMAIL for every class. This is for the dissemination of information daily 

from the class teacher to the parents of this class and we request parents not to write back to this 

address. We recommend that every parent checks this email after 6:00 pm everyday for  important 

updates. Every student will receive an email from IT support today and tomorrow with updated login 

details as well as the email ID of the class teacher/s. 

 

BOOK DELIVERIES :  
Our book distributors will be commencing with distribution of books from the 5th of September 

2021. We apologise for the slight delay due to delays with international shipments. Please be 

assured that our teachers will post all relevant teaching material  in Google Classroom ,even in the 

absence of text books and that the children will not miss out on anything in terms of their work. We 

highly recommend that parents cover ALL BOOKS ( TEXT BOOKS AND NOTEBOOKS ) with a 

plastic laminate so these can be wiped down with sanitizing wipes from time to time to minimize 

the chance of infections.  

 

http://www.stmarysdubai.com/


PAYMENT OF FIRST TERM FEES  :  
Students in year 12 will have to wait a few days more to pay the first term fees and we 

will let you know when the SKIPLY app is updated for you.  

 

The window for payment of the FIRST TERM FEES is between the 26th of August, 2021 and 30th 

September 2021. Fees that have not been paid by the 30th of September 2021 will be considered 

OUTSTANDING and commensurate actions will be applied as per regulator policy. We would like to 

remind ALL parents that timely fee payments are important for the sustained functioning of the 

school.  

 

For fee payments please note the following points: 

1) The fee structure for the academic year 2021-2022 has been put up on the school website 

 
2) As announced earlier, the re-registration fee of AED 500 paid earlier by the parents to confirm 

the seat for the new session for their wards will be adjusted with the 1st term fee. Parents 

should pay AED 500 less from the mentioned 1st term fee or the full term fee as the case 

maybe. 

 
3) The mode of payments to pay the fees are  : credit card / company or manager's cheques / 

bank transfer / Skiply (online payment portal/gateway)/ cash. Please note we discourage 

cash transactions for reasons of safety for one and all.  

 
A)  Skiply: please note that this is a payment gateway and is a service provided by RAK Bank. The 

tuition fee will not reflect the real time reducing balance of the fees paid.  
 

To pay the fees through the Skiply app, choose the option tuition fee. Under this option there 

are three categories of 1st term, 2nd term and Enter Amount. Please select “Enter Amount" 

and pay 1st term fee, after deducting AED 500 from the 1st term fee for the specific Year 

group. The table below will serve as an easy guide. 

 

B) Bank Transfer:  

The school's RAK Bank account is mentioned below: 
Account Name:   St.Mary's Catholic High School 
Account No:        0182154991001 
IBAN No.:            AE860400000182154991001 
Bank:                  The National Bank of Ras Al-Khaimah 
SWIFT CODE:    NRAKAEAKXXX 
 

The details of the bank transfer along with the student's 
name, Year and section and student ID should be emailed to 
the ID fee-smchs@smgeducation.org 

mailto:fee-smchs@smgeducation.org


4) Parent portal in Digital Campus Software will be opened by 1st September, 2021 and 

further communication will be sent with regard to it. 

 
Please see the revised fee structure where the re-registration amount has been deducted and 

the remaining fees to be paid by the parents have been given: 

 

 

 

DAYS FOR BLENDED LEARNING FOR THOSE STUDENTS WHO HAVE OPTED FOR 
IT:  
Class teachers will send students a schedule of their dates for on-site learning for the month of 

September on Monday, 30th August 2021.  

 

REMINDER OF PROTOCOLS FOR TERM ONE :  
Please be advised that since the KHDA released updated protocols on the 23rd of August 2021, our 

own protocols released on the 22nd of August 2021 will now be applicable only for the month of 

September 2021 . We will send parents a detailed circular commensurate with latest protocols 

from the KHDA , later in the month of September , once we have made accommodations for the new 

changes in protocols.  

 
GOOGLE CLASSROOM:  
Class teachers and subject teachers will be adding students to their respective Google Classrooms 

over the weekend. Zoom links, reference material, homework assignments, teaching and learning 

material will be posted in Google Classroom and this will continue to be of critical importance even 

when we resume face-to-face learning from 3rd October 2021.  

 

UNIFORMS:  
Students on Distance Learning do not need to wear the school uniform but must be dressed neatly 

and modestly. Students coming in for blended learning on particular days will need to wear the 

school uniform from the month of October 2021.  



Girls uniforms and the boys’ navy blue trousers  are available for purchase from our distributors , 

IRIS and they may be contacted on 04-3966615 for Dubai and on 06-5444500 for Sharjah.  

The boys white polo t-shirts,  the sports uniforms and the winter hoodies will have to be purchased 

from the school.  

 

Students coming in for blended learning will be allowed to wear coloured clothes for the month of 

September 2021 and the following guidelines must be adhered to for both boys and girls. 

 Full Jeans will be allowed – dark blue or black only and jeans must not be torn or distressed in 

any way. 

 Plain t-shirts or shirts  for boys.  

 Plain t-shirts or blouses for girls ( FULL MODESTY is expected ) 

 Full Jeans will be allowed for girls– dark blue or black only and jeans must not be torn or 

distressed in any way. 

 Skirts below the knee ( when sitting )  

 Salwar kameez.  

 Black sports shoes for boys and white sports shoes for girls 

 NO LONG HAIR FOR BOYS AND NO COLOURED HAIR/ HAIR TINTS/ HAIR HIGHLIGHTS FOR 

GIRLS. Any coloured hair will have to be dyed back to its original colour if a child is coming in 

for on- site lessons.  

 No nail polish or make up.  

 

PURCHASE OF UNIFORMS FROM SCHOOL:  
Please read through the guidelines very carefully and please note that the dates set aside for year 

groups must be strictly adhered to.  

a) Only ONE PARENT OR GUARDIAN will be allowed on the premises to purchase the school 

uniform. Parents, guardians, or visitors who enter the school premises, should provide 

PROOF OF VACCINATION or a NEGATIVE PCR TEST taken in the previous 48 hours. 

Temperature screening will also be applicable and anyone with a temperature of 37.5 

degrees or higher will be denied entry.  

b) Please carry your own approximate measurement of a similar polo t-shirt and track pants 

with you.  

c) Uniforms once purchased cannot be returned, therefore please be sure of the size you are 

buying.  

d) Sample sizes will be hung on display as a visual guide.  

e) Payment only by debit or credit card. STRICTLY NO CASH.  

f) The security guard will give parents a token and parents will be called according to that serial 

order. Please anticipate a waiting time.  



g) We will do our best to assist with purchases for siblings but we request your patience as 

waiting times may be longer.  

 
SCHEDULE FOR PURCHASES ( We have scheduled time in the evening when it is cooler and 
parents may stop by on their way home from work ) 

Saturday 4th September 4:00 – 8:00 pm YEAR ONE 

Sunday  5th September 6:00- 8:00 pm YEAR EIGHT 

Monday 6th September 6:00-8:00 pm YEAR EIGHT 

Tuesday 7th September 6:00- 8:00 pm YEAR FIVE 

Wednesday 8th September 6:00 – 8:00 pm YEAR FIVE 

Thursday 9th September 6:00- 8:00 pm YEAR FOUR 

Saturday 11th September 4:00- 8:00 pm YEAR THREE 

Sunday  12th September 6:00-8:00 pm YEAR FOUR 

Monday 13th September 6:00-8:00 pm YEAR SIX 

Tuesday 14th September 6:00-8:00 pm YEAR SIX 

Wednesday 15th September 6:00-8:00 pm YEAR  SEVEN 

Thursday 16th September 6:00-8:00 pm YEAR SEVEN 

Saturday 18th September 4:00-8:00 pm YEAR TWO 

Sunday 19th September 6:00-8:00 pm YEAR NINE 

Monday 20th September 6:00-8:00 pm YEAR NINE 

Tuesday 21st September 6:00-8:00 pm YEAR TEN 

Wednesday 22nd September 6:00-8:00 pm YEAR ELEVEN 

Thursday 23rd September 6:00-8:00 pm YEAR ELEVEN 

Saturday 25th September 4:00-8:00 pm A-LEVEL 

 

UNIFORM PRICE TABLE 
UNIFORM TYPE SIZE PRICE 

 

DRY-FIT LONG PANTS 

2-8 AED 45/- 

10-14 AED 50/- 

16-XXL AED 55/- 

DRY-FIT SHORTS- 12-16 AED 35/- 

POLO SPORTS T-SHIRTS 2-10 AED 35/- 

12-16 AED 40/- 

S-XXL AED 45/- 

BOYS POLO T-SHIRTS 

WHITE 

2-10 AED 35/- 

12-16 AED 40/- 

S-XXL AED 45/- 

HOODIES 2-14 AED 85/- 

16 AED 90/- 

S-XXL AED 90/ 

XXXL AED 90/ 
 

PLEASE CHECK THE SEPARATE CIRCULAR ON UNIFORMS AT THE END OF THIS DOCUMENT 
WHICH WILL BE FULLY APPLICABLE FROM 3RD OCTOBER 2021.  



 

TRAVEL DECLARATION:   
In order for the school to be compliant with the UAE Covid-19 travel requirements, please click on 

the  official DHA link ( available on website ) and answer the relevant questions even if your child has 

not travelled.  This form is MANDATORY and has to be filled for ALL STAFF and 

STUDENTS TEN DAYS PRIOR TO THE RE-OPENING OF SCHOOL.   The email required 

to be filled in the field on the form is traveldecl-smchs@smgeducation.org 

 

CRITICAL AND EMERGENCY RESPONSE REQUIRED IF ANY STUDENT TESTS 
POSITIVE, EVEN AT THE WEEKEND:  

If any child shows symptoms of Covid-19, they must be kept at home  and a diagnosis must be sought 

from an approved medical practitioner. If a child tests positive, the parent must use the 

link on the school website and fill out the required details and upload a copy of a 

PCR test that has been conducted. These are critical DHA requirements and have 

to be treated with the utmost seriousness.  The school will then contact the parents of any 

other child who was in contact with the child in question as well as staff members who will also have 

to self isolate for 10 days as part of contact tracing requirements. A DHA Clearance Certificate for a 

child who previously tested positive is also required in order for the child to return to school.  In 

addition in case a child or a parent, sibling or any family member of a child  tests POSITIVE for 

COVID-19, an email must be sent to Ms. Lise-Ann and Dr. Dayani  without delay and the child , by 

virtue of being a close contact, must be kept at home to self isolate for 10 days. 

 

WEEKLY LESSON PLANS:  
Every Saturday, we will upload the lesson plans for the week so that you will know in advance of the 

week what your child is going to be learning in the week to come. These plans can be found under the 

relevant departments on the school website. This will commence from 4th September since we will be 

doing baseline revision during week one.  

 

SIMS PARENT APP/ ACTIVE LEARN:  
Please note that these are still in process and our IT Support will be sending out the invitation and 

credentials for the same in some time. We will let you know via a circular when that process gets 

rolled out. Kindly do not email IT Support for this at the moment.  

 

READING CHECK FOR NEW ADMISSIONS TO YEARS ONE THROUGH FOUR:  
A simple check for age appropriate reading will be conducted for ALL new admissions from years one 

through four. An appointment slot will be communicated to you via the student’s school email ID. This 

assessment is to gauge whether the student requires additional support to gain age appropriate 

reading skills. Kindly ensure that your child is well prepared and ready to display his/her reading 

mailto:traveldecl-smchs@smgeducation.org


skills to an adult for a 15 minute time slot. The student support services team will get in touch with 

you via the student school email ID to schedule a time for this.  

 

BOARD EXAMINATION FEES:   
We would like you to be informed well in advance that EDEXCEL LONDON BOARD 

EXAMINATION FEES will be collected in the month of NOVEMBER 2021 for 

students in years ELEVEN and THIRTEEN. We trust that this will help you to 

budget accordingly. You can check your KHDA Parent-School contract for the 

BOARD EXAM FEE AMOUNT for each year group.  

 

KHDA PARENT-SCHOOL CONTRACT-  
The KHDA PARENT-SCHOOL CONTRACT will  be published for ALL parents. Please keep a look out for 

it.  

 

URGENT QUERIES AND CONCERNS:  
If you have any urgent queries and concerns, kindly send an email to our Vice Principal , Ms. Lise-Ann 

on l.pinto-smchs@smgeducation.org  and she will get back to you. Please include your telephone 

number in case she needs to call you.  

 
We take this opportunity to wish each and every one of you a safe and happy weekend and a warm 

welcome to this new Academic Year.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr. Paul Asir Joseph 
( Principal ) 
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Date : 26th August, 2021 

 

To:  Parents of STUDENTS FROM YEAR ONE TO YEAR THIRTEEN  

 
Re:   CLARIFICATIONS REGARDING UNIFORM POLICY FOR ACADEMIC YEAR 2021 – 2022  

 

Dear Parents, 

Please read through the Uniform Policy carefully.  

SCHOOL UNIFORM 

 

Girls’ Shirt: 

All girls will continue to wear the light blue blouse with the school logo. We request parents to kindly make 

sure that the size selected for your daughter is appropriate with a slightly looser fit for a more modest 

appearance. 

 

Girls’ Skirt : 

Girls will also continue to wear the existing grey skirt, but we would appeal to all parents to make sure that 

the skirts purchased for your daughter, are worn modestly and are of appropriate length.  ( must cover the 

knees while seated ). It has been an unpleasant experience to have to constantly correct our young ladies 

for the often immodest length of their skirts and we strongly urge all parents to take strict cognizance of 

the same and to ensure that your daughters’ skirts are well below the knee. Do take into account sudden 

gains in height when you purchase the skirts. 

 

Boys’ Uniform : 

Boys will also continue to wear the white T-Shirt with the school logo and navy blue trousers. 

 

Boys’ and Girls’ Sports Uniform : 

Boys in Primary School ( Years 1 through 6 ) will wear dark navy blue shorts or long tracks  and a T-shirt in 

their respective house colours with the house logo on the back and the school logo in front.  Primary school 

girls will wear dark navy blue track pants and a T-shirt in their respective house colours with the house logo 

on the back and the school logo in front. Students in Secondary school ( Years 7 through 13  ) will wear dark 

navy blue track pants and a T-shirt in their respective house colours with the house logo on the back and the 

school logo in front. 



SHOES (GIRLS) 

 GIRLS will be allowed to wear sports shoes ( ONLY  FULL WHITE ) on the days they have sports and / 

or co-curricular activities. On other days, all girls MUST wear BLACK FORMAL LEATHER SHOES with 

GREY SOCKS.  

 
School Formal Leather Shoes must be fully black. Sports shoes must be regular white. No additional 

colours, whatsoever will be accepted. If the shoes have laces, the laces must be the same plain colour as the 

shoes. No converse or canvas shoes or boots or pumps  will be allowed. We would ask you also not to 

allow your daughter to wear boys’ shoes. 

 

SHOES (BOYS) 

 BOYS will be allowed to wear sports shoes ( ONLY FULL WHITE ) on the days they have sports and / or 

co-curricular activities. On other days, all boys MUST wear BLACK FORMAL LEATHER SHOES with 

NAVY BLUE SOCKS .  

 
School Formal leather shoes must be fully black. Sports shoes must be regular  white. No additional 

colours whatsoever will be accepted. If the shoes have laces, the laces must be the same plain colour as the 

shoes. No converse or canvas shoes will be allowed. 

 

We would advise parents to buy simple school footwear for their children. This will be more 

economical for you and will also ensure that the shoes are in keeping with the school regulations. 

 

WINTER HOODIE : 

The winter hoodie also continues to be the same.  

 
Kindly note that on those days when students have sports and / or co-curricular activities they MUST 

wear the complete PE uniform and no excuses will be entertained. However, on all other days, 

students are not permitted to wear the PE uniform or even a combination of it with the regular school 

uniform. On days when students do not have sports and / or activities, they MUST wear the regular 

school uniform.  

 

All boys MUST wear an under- shirt or vest. Kindly note that it MUST be ONLY WHITE in 

colour. Similarly, all girls MUST wear a vest or camisole that MUST be ONLY WHITE in 

colour. 

 
We would also like all parents and students to be aware that uniform infractions will be dealt with 

very strictly . Students will receive a diary note for a breach of uniform regulations ( this includes the 

use of accessories, nail polish, hair highlights, tints or colour etc. which is not permitted ). Upon the 

receipt of three notes for uniform infractions, students will be asked to spend a day home under 

suspension which will also be reflected in their personal student record.  

  



 

We appeal to parents to co-operate with us in ensuring that children leave for school in the morning in a 

uniform which is clean, orderly and worn with dignity. The way the children dress says much about the image of 

the school, and, quite frankly, the attitude of the children and their level of co-operation, in some cases, has been 

very disappointing and at times very frustrating. We also appeal to parents to make sure that all students 

maintain a good sense of personal hygiene and are particular about daily hygiene routines. PLEASE MAKE 

SURE THAT NO HAIR COLOUR / TINTING / HIGHLIGHTING IS DONE OVER ANY 

HOLIDAY BREAKS FOR YOUR CHILD’S HAIR. WE WILL ASK YOU TO HAVE IT  

REMOVED if this is the case.  

 

Hair and Jewellery : BOYS 

 Hair should be kept short, combed neat and tidy. 

 No spiked hairstyles allowed; no gel and no tints. 

 Boys are not allowed to wear jewellery; except for a simple wristwatch any other item will be 

confiscated. 

 No piercings or tattoos are allowed. 

 
Hair and Jewellery : GIRLS 

 Hair must be neatly tied back with a white, navy or black hair-band. 

 No coloured tints / or even full hair colour will be allowed. Kindly do not even allow your 

daughter to tint her hair for festive occasions and / or holidays as she will return to school 

with the same and that will not be permitted. Artificial hair colour takes a number of months 

to completely wash out and hence NO EXCUSES WILL BE ENTERTAINED TO THIS EFFECT. 

 Besides stud earrings and a simple wristwatch, no other jewellery or accessory is allowed. 

 No piercings or tattoos are allowed. 

 Students should show respect for their uniform and they are also asked to keep their 

uniform and their shoes clean and tidy at all times. 

 
PERSONAL HYGIENE : 

Personal hygiene is to be strictly maintained by ALL students and we encourage you dear parents to 

ensure that students follow a daily routine of bathing and coming to school with their hair neatly 

combed, their uniform ironed and their appearance fresh and ready to start the school day. Keeping 

in mind the hot and humid weather conditions prevalent for a major part of the school year, it is 

advisable for older students to use a light deodorant after sports or outdoor lessons. It must be 

noted here that students must not spray these in the classroom as it is often detrimental to 

some of their classmates who suffer from allergies or asthma.  



 ‘Coloured Clothes ‘ Days 

On occasion, permission is given to students to dress down and wear coloured clothes to school. 

Students are asked to observe the following guidelines : 

 Headgear of any kind ( i.e. hats, caps, do-rags, bandanas, sweatbands etc. ) may not be worn. 

Halter, low cut, off-the-shoulder and transparent tops, those with spaghetti straps plus tank 

tops and muscle ( sleeveless ) shirts are not considered appropriate clothing for the school 

environment and MUST NOT BE WORN ON ‘COLOURED CLOTHES’ DAYS. 

 Tops must be long enough to cover a student’s midriff. 

 Any clothing displaying an inflammatory slogan, defamatory, suggestive or offensive 

language, or those promoting illegal activities or products ( i.e. tobacco, drugs or alcohol ) is 

prohibited. 

 Students who fail to observe these guidelines will not be allowed to attend classes and 

parents will be called to school to either bring in appropriate clothing or to take the 

child home.  

 

 

 

 



SUNDAYS ( ONLY FOR SEPTEMBER 2021 ) 

LESSON TIMINGS : ACADEMIC YEAR 2021 - 2022 

REGISTRATION-
MANDATORY ATTENDANCE 

7 :10-7 :25 AM 

ZERO PERIOD 
 

7 :25 AM – 8 :00 AM 

FIRST LESSON 
 

8 :00 – 8 :35 AM  

SCREEN BREAK 8 :35-8 :40 AM 
SECOND LESSON 

 
8 :40 – 9 :15 AM 

SCREEN BREAK 9 :15-9 :20 AM 
THIRD LESSON 

 
9 :20 – 9 :55 AM 

SCREEN BREAK 9 :55-10 :00 AM 
FOURTH LESSON 

 
10 :00 – 10 :35 AM 

BREAK 
 

10 :35 – 10 :55 AM 

FIFTH LESSON 
 

10 :55 – 11 :30 AM 

SCREEN BREAK 11 :30-11 :35 AM 
SIXTH LESSON 

 
11 :35 AM – 12 :10 PM 

SCREEN BREAK 12 :10-12 :15 
SEVENTH LESSON 

 
12 :15 – 12 :50 PM 

SCREEN BREAK 12 :50-12 :55 
EIGHTH LESSON 

 
12 :55 – 1 :40 PM 

 



MONDAY, TUESDAY, WEDNESDAY, (SEPTEMBER 2021 ) 

LESSON TIMINGS : ACADEMIC YEAR 2021 – 2022   

REGISTRATION-
MANDATORY ATTENDANCE 

7 :10-7 :25 AM 

FIRST LESSON 
 

7 :25 – 8 :05 AM  

SCREEN BREAK 8 :05-8 :10 AM 
SECOND LESSON 

 
8 :10 – 8 :50 AM 

SCREEN BREAK 8 :50-8 :55 AM 
THIRD LESSON 

 
8 :55 – 9 :35 AM 

SCREEN BREAK 9 :35-9 :40 AM 
FOURTH LESSON 

 
9 :40 – 10 :20 AM 

BREAK 
 

10 :20 – 10 :40 AM 

FIFTH LESSON 
 

10 :40 – 11 :25 AM 

SCREEN BREAK 11 :25-11 :30 AM 
SIXTH LESSON 

 
11 :30 AM – 12 :10 PM 

SCREEN BREAK 12 :10-12 :15 PM 
SEVENTH LESSON 

 
12 :15 – 12 :55 PM 

SCREEN BREAK 12 :55-1 :00 PM 
EIGHTH LESSON 

 
1 :00 – 1 :40 PM 

 



THURSDAYS ( SEPTEMBER 2021) 

LESSON TIMINGS : ACADEMIC YEAR 2021 - 2022 

REGISTRATION-
MANDATORY ATTENDANCE 

7 :10-7 :20 AM 

FIRST LESSON 
 

7 :20 AM – 7 :55 AM 

SCREEN BREAK 7 :55-8 :00 AM 
SECOND LESSON 

 
8 :00 – 8 :35 AM  

SCREEN BREAK 8 :35-8 :40 AM 
THIRD LESSON 

 
8 :40 – 9 :20 AM 

SCREEN BREAK 9 :20-9 :25 AM 
FOURTH LESSON 

 
9 :25 – 10 :00 AM 

BREAK 
 

10 :00 – 10 :15 AM 

FIFTH LESSON 
 

10 :15 – 10 :50 AM 

SIXTH LESSON 
 

10 :50 AM – 11 :25 AM 

SEVENTH LESSON 
 

11 :25AM – 12 :00 PM 

CLASS TEACHER/ WELL-
BEING SESSION 

MANDATORY SCHOOL 
HOURS 

12:00-12:20 PM 

 


